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Hello Beth. Attached is our In Kind acceptance letter. As you know, the barrier
 netting (aka “Water Goat”) has been completely damaged and requires
 replacement. I’m waiting on the Port Authority to get us a quote for the


 purchase on a new one which we will install. As a result, our 1st monthly report
 requirement (04/12) will be delayed. I’m not sure how long the receipt of the
 Water Goat will take. I’ll keep you informed as to the schedule.
 


We likely will not have achieved anything by the 12th.
 
Please advise.
 
Regards,
Ed Kinley  
 
 


 
Ed Kinley, President
(813)390-0659
 



mailto:ekinley@uestampa.com

mailto:Elizabeth.Knauss@FloridaDEP.gov

mailto:Shannon.Kennedy@FloridaDEP.gov

mailto:ccooley@tampaport.com
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Universal Environmental Solutions, LLC 



Attn: Mr. Ed Kinley, President  



1650 Hemlock Street 



Tampa, FL 33605 



ekinley@uestampa.com 



 



Re: In-Kind Project Approval - OGC File No. 18-1323 



 Universal Environmental Solutions, LLC 



 Facility ID No. FLR000199802 



 Hillsborough County 



 



Dear Mr. Kinley:  



 



The Department has reviewed and is approving Universal Environmental Solutions’ revised in-



kind project proposal of February 22, 2019. As a condition of the approval, the Department will 



require you to justify your costs for rubber boot, skimmer net and telescoping pole replacement in 



your monthly reports, as these items are not typically worn out after a single use, and your staff 



will not be working in an environment where these items become contaminated enough to require 



discard rather than decontamination.  Further, identification of staff involved in each maintenance 



activity and documentation verifying their involvement in this activity rather than other billable 



activities must be submitted.  Universal’s first monthly report on costs will be due April 12, 2019. 



 



Should you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth Knauss at (813) 470-5902 or via e-mail 



at Elizabeth.Knauss@FloridaDEP.gov.   Thank you for your cooperation. 



 



Sincerely yours,  



 



 



 



Mary E. Yeargan, P.G. 



Southwest District Director 



Florida Department of Environmental Protection 



 



 



MEY/kmb/sk/ebk 



 



 



ec: Shannon Kennedy, FDEP; Shannon.Kennedy@FloridaDEP.gov 



 Kathryn Lewis, OGC, Kathryn.Lewis@FloridaDEP.gov 
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